THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
August 18, 2015
SUBJECT:
Create Secretary Position for School-Aged Child Care Program 
ISSUE

Since the inception of the School-Aged Child Care (SACC) program in 1996, it has grown to twelve sites.  The SACC program serves elementary students in grades Kindergarten through fifth grade on a first come, first serve basis.  This program is solely self-sufficient and does not rely on general fund monies.  Each year the program grows and currently there is a waiting list of students at each site.  In order to accommodate all students, we must expand the program.  

In addition to the growing number of students, the program requires extensive maintenance of student and staff records as well as facility requirements.  In order to alleviate some of the records management responsibilities from the Coordinator and allow that person to focus on the success and growth of the program and each site, it has become necessary to add an additional 12-month position.  This person would assist the Coordinator in making sure all staff records, each facility licensure and all student records are current. In addition, this person would assist the Coordinator in the day-to-day activities of each facility. 

This position would be a Level 6, 7 ½ hours per day, 261-days per year position.  The funding for this position will be generated through monies received from the SACC program.  No general fund monies will be used.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the creation of a Level 6, 7 ½ hours per day, 261-days per year position for the School-Aged Child Care program to assist with the day to day operation of the program.    
